Vicky Glenn

To: Melissa Castro
Subject: RE: Your State Farm funding request for Crime Reduction Unit-Neighborhood on Watch has been approved!

From: cgsupport@cybergrants.com <cgsupport@cybergrants.com>

Sent: Monday, November 01, 2021 3:51 PM

To: Melissa Castro <MelissaMa@cctexas.com>

Subject: Your State Farm funding request for Crime Reduction Unit-Neighborhood on Watch has been approved!

[ [ WARNING: External e-mail. Avoid clicking on links or attachments. We will NEVER ask for a password, username, payment or to take action from an email.
When in doubt, please forward to SecurityAlert@cctexas.com. ] ]

Warning: Replies to this message will go to cgsupport@cybergrants.com. If you are unsure this is correct please contact the Helpdesk at 826-3766.

Congratulations! Your State Farm® funding request for the Crime Reduction Unit-Neighborhood on Watch has been approved for $10,000.00.

You will receive an email within 6-8 weeks providing you with payment details including an estimated date.
State Farm is proud to support your program and to fund this great cause.

Sincerely,

Felicia Hutchins

Request ID: 70595791

Organization Name: City of Corpus Christi
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